

	BOOMERS ‘R HEROES CAREGIVERS SUPPORT GROUPS 
FIRST ANNUAL GIVINGTUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2023
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Please Click into this link to Donate https://www.boomersrheroes.org/

Dearest Heroes, Family, and Friends,

Happy Holidays!!  Yes, it’s that time of year when we are spending time with our loved ones enjoying and sharing the holiday spirit. I’m excited to launch my first Giving Tuesday Campaign. 
 
GivingTuesday is a global generosity movement that unleashes the power of radical generosity around the world. While many call on philanthropists, policymakers and grantmakers to repair broken systems, GivingTuesday recognizes that we each can drive an enormous amount of positive change by rooting our everyday actions, decisions and behavior in radical generosity. Please include Boomers 'R Heroes on Giving Tuesday, November 28, 2023.​  Thank you for your continued support and generosity!!

As a 501(c)3 Nonprofit organization, our goal is to raise funds providing Respite Care Package Scholarships for our caregivers in need of a mental health/respite care break from their duties.  Although the family caregiver provides support from a place of love, it is essential that they take care of themselves.  Many of our caregivers neglect making and/or keeping a plan in place for their self-care.  The plan is to have coverage in place for them, be it at home or at a respite care facility (spaces are available at nursing/assisted living facilities for overnights, as well as, adult day care facilities). Boomers ‘R Heroes will provide a supplemental payment for the caregiver.

Your thoughtful donation will provide you with a tax deduction for your generosity.

Thank you,
Jean Kirkley, CEO
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